

Minutes of Stanford in the Vale NP Steering Committee Meeting
Monday 26 March 2018 held in the Committee Room, Village Hall at 7.30pm

Item		Action
	<p>Welcome - Chairman Peter Gill</p> <p>Present HW/SM/RR</p> <p>Peter Lewis – Parish Council</p>	
1.	Apologies RG	
2.	Minutes of Meetings - 12 March approved	
3.	<p>Matters arising.</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • School - Reply from Governors – to arrange suitable meeting for presentation of Atkins report • Newsletter - Issued with March PC News. • Parish meeting 26/4/18 to be advertised on NP website-SWAT Report to produce • Land Valuations – awaited (HW to circulate) • Bluestone Consulting - Scoping Report sent Landscape capacity information received • Footpath/Cycle/Bridleway - Amended map to be forwarded to PC to include cycleway amendments 	<p>PG/RR</p> <p>RR/PL</p> <p>HW</p> <p>PG/RR</p>
4	<p>Brainstorming re: draft policies - to agree fundamentals for policy writing</p> <p>Based on previous discussions and information provided by RR (information to be updated by RR)</p> <p>To be shared with PC in blocks - onward to Bluestone Consulting</p> <p>Objective 1: Business</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Support live/work/cottage industry units in or adjacent to the settlement • Allocate specific sites <p>Objective 2: Greenspace/Environment</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • policy needs to recognise value of views to church and listed/significant buildings/important views (include Cox's Hall information to describe context of buildings/buffer PL to circulate details) • Use Development Policy 29 (greenspace/buffer) Local Plan Pt2 • CTAs have lots of evidence – all areas to be joined up as local evidence suggests there is more detail to be included • Preserve listed buildings 	<p>RR</p> <p>RR</p> <p>PL</p>
5.	<p>Website Agendas / Minutes to be updated</p> <p>Finance</p>	<p>RR</p> <p>PG</p>
6.	Any Other Business	
	Date of next meetings 9/4 , 23/4, 14/5 in the Committee Room, Village Hall at 7.30pm	